
 
The Town of Greenfield would like to thank our dedicated plow drivers for doing their best to keep our 

roadways clear during the winter months.  Please keep in mind that especially on the ridge tops it is 

important that they push the snow back as far as they can in order to prevent dangerous snow drifting.   If 

you have concerns with fixtures near the roadway such as, sprinkler heads, please use reflective markers 

that can easily be seen to prevent damage.  Vehicles need to be parked off street to allow for easier clean 

up.  If we all work together, we can have safe roadways with minimal damage to property in the right of 

way.  Thank you.           


